
From: Hilde Sanderson [mailto:resmhs@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, July 1, 2017 8:19 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: northern pass 
 
Dear Ms, Monroe, Please know that some of us who have called Holderness home for 60 years 
vehemently oppose the attack on our habitat.  Thank you for listening.  Hilde Sanderson PO 
Bx154 Holderness NH 03245 
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